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CommenterWords 

I strongly oppose any above ground transmission lines within the city limits of Concord, NH for the Northern Pass  

Project. The positive economic forecasts for our region do not come close to off-setting the scar that will be  

visible through our beautiful town. Stop using our town as an aerial conduit for your project. 

 
 

  

 


